
Date of Public Notice: 10/1/2022 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE SAN DIEGO HOUSING COMMISSION’S CLOSING OF 

TWO RENTAL ASSISTANCE WAIT LISTS  
________________________________________________________________________ 
PUBLIC NOTICE: The San Diego Housing Commission (SDHC) is closing two Rental 
Assistance Wait Lists – Moderate Rehabilitation and Non-Elderly Persons with Disability 
(NED).  
 
SUBJECT: 
SDHC, 1122 Broadway, Suite 300, San Diego, CA 92101, will close the Moderate Rehabilitation 
(Mod Rehab) and the Non-Elderly Persons with Disability (NED) rental assistance wait lists, 
effective November 1, 2022.  
  
SDHC’s Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan states that SDHC may close a 
wait list if it determines that the applicant pool is large enough to fill the estimated amount of 
available vouchers for the next 24 months. U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
regulations do not require a public hearing when opening and closing the wait list. 
 
No applications will be accepted after the deadline. Families who wish to apply for the Mod 
Rehab or NED wait list before the deadline must complete an online Application for Housing 
Assistance via the Rental Assistance Wait List Portal on SDHC’s website: 
https://www.sdhc.org/housing-opportunities/help-with-your-rent/wait-list-portal/    
 
The Mod Rehab and NED wait lists will remain closed until further notice. 
 
Those who are currently on the Mod Rehab and NED wait lists will be transferred to SDHC’s 
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher rental assistance wait list and will retain the date and time of 
their application to the Mod Rehab or NED wait list. 
 


